
Strictly Business 

65" and 90" hydraulic tree spades • Serviced 51 bay area golf courses • Proud member of the GCSANC 
Allow for the transplanting of any tree without Our first golf course was Ridgemark in 1972, John Arnaz supports and contributes 
damaging the fragile root system...successfully!!! over 30 years ago! to the GCSANC since 2000. 

Call John Arnaz and let the TREE PROS perform their tree moving magic on your next project!" 
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BRIAN NETTZ,CGCS 
Presidio Golf Course 

The Board decided at a special August Newsletter meeting to switch to a web-hosted format. The 
switch will ideally take place around January but there are still details to work out. It will create 
significant savings that can be put into other member-oriented services. We are also gathering cost 
estimates to create our own website and online directory. The printing and shipping costs of the 
current directory are huge. A savings there would represent an opportunity to have significant cash assets to apply to other areas 
and allow your association to investigate services we previously could not offer. 

Lastly, most superintendents would agree that one of our greatest strengths is our commitment to helping those in our association. 
On our dues renewal forms is an opt-in box for our benevolence fund that gives us the opportunity to provide modest, but important 
support to members in need or worthy organizations. For those of you that donate, thank you! Please know that a donation was 
recently made to a GCSANC member who suffered a family tragedy. Having this kind of fund and the commitment of the BOD to 
use it, made me proud to be the association's representative of giving. Not only was I able to convey money, but the thoughts 
and prayers of some 450 members. 

The light is beginning to shine at the end of another season's tunnel. Very soon will be the Institute 
and the close of another season. I'm sure this is a comforting thought to those of you battling water 
restrictions. Hopefully 2009 will bring adequate rain - in a gentle form. 

Speaking of water, and the industry's most important issue to date, you should plan on attending the 
Institute at The Course Wente At Vineyards this year. We will discuss water and energy conservation, 
two things guaranteed to affect your decision making and bottom line. There are a bevy of informed 
speakers scheduled from various water districts and PG&E. Not only will you get the chance to 
play a beautiful course, but also you will have information to leverage on your budget dollars for the 
remainder of this year and the upcoming years. 
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http://www.treemovingexperts.com


We've upgraded to Deere power. 

Though the Stores-On-Wheels® may look the same on the outside, 
now there's a lot more under the hood: More sales reps. A link to 
John Deere Golf equipment distributors. The full backing of John 
Deere Landscapes branches. Irrigation parts. Partnership with 
industry associations like the GCSAA. So take a look. Now, more 
than ever, we can deliver the support you'll need down the road. 
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Strictly Business 

Barb Mikel 
GCSANC Association Manager 

By this time, all of our members have received a 
written request to provide the association with a 
preferred method of receiving communications. For 
those of you have responded so promptly, thanks! 

But many have neglected to get this information back to 
me. I know it's a busy time of the year but please search 
it out the next time you visit that place where we all file the 
"I'll get to it later" items. And please mail it, fax it, or scan/ 
email it back to me. With so many ways to communicate, 
we are trying to 1) get information to you in a format 
you want, 2) reduce the association's cost of duplicate 
mailing, email and faxing and 3) transition away from 
paper and postage costs as quickly as the membership 
allows. Please help us save valuable resources and 
become better environmental citizens in the process! 

The board voted on July 16 to solicit the electronic 
publishing of Thru the Green. The preliminary search 
resulted in an excellent company but was not affordable. 
We will continue to seek an electronic medium that 
will be available to membership yet offer the ability to 
produce a printed copy for those wishing to have a "hand 
held document" to read. I suspect some day in the near 
future only the very wealthy will be able to afford printed 
media. We have come almost full circle from times when 
the Guttenberg printing press made obsolete the copying 
skills of the monks in various western monasteries. 

Last time I wrote a brief description of the Scholarship 
Research Tournament history as I remembered it. I got a 
call from Past President Joseph A. Rodriguez, CGCS who 
was responsible for starting the Scholarship Program for 
the association and hosting several fund raising events at 

(Continued on page 6) 

November 5th & 6th 
Pomona Fairplex 

Minutvs fr&m al! major Southern Caiifomia Aitrtictwm 

Nearly 5 acres of product displays, 
37 Seminars to choose from. 

EARLY B I R D SPECIALS at 
or atÍI 714-979-5276. 

Seminars include: Smart Controllers, 
Water Features iti the Landscape, Drought Tolerant Natives, 

Storrowater Pollution Control Strategies and M o r e . . . 



(Continued from page 4) 

OFFICE NOTES 
Rossmoor. Joe reminded me he set up the first program 
when donations were made directly to colleges. These 
colleges then made the awards to deserving turf students 
or horticultural students. The scope of the program and 
award was expanded include Research and Education 
when Blake Swint was President. With formalization 
and written criteria written by a Scholarship Committee 
headed by Gary K Carls, CGCS, selection criteria and 
award structure made awards directly to deserving 
Northern California students selected by the Scholarship 
Committee. Expanded and corrected input on the history 
of this event is welcomed should be forwarded to Ken 
Williams, CGCS for the next issue of Thru the Green. 

Gill Stiles, CGCS, Santa Rosa Golf and Country Club newly 
certified. Congratulations! 

Fioratine 
Products Group 

Farmload Distributors 

Creative Solutions 
For Turf 

(800) 322-8417 
Your Exclusive Northern California Dealers 

Bob Francischine 
209-747-2206 

Bob Slater 
5B0-219-4135 

Mike Farmen 
559-709-6295 

Thor Larson 
831-277-4356 

Pete Fredeen 
209-401-4868 

P R O F E S S I O N A L G R A D E F E R T I L I Z E R 
Spread The Word 

Micro Green* 
Greens King® 
Short Kut 
Best® Phos 
6-20-20XB® 
9-lron Mini 
Greenskote® 
Mini Pro® 
Triple Pro® 

For More Information, Contact Your BEST® 
Distributor, or Call 800-832-8891 

Developing Great 
Relationships 
Target Specialty Products has delivered value to 
golf course superintendents for over 35 years. 
We deliver value in the form of: 
Complete Product 
Line including: 

- Fertilizers 
• Herbicides 
• Fungicides 
• Insecticides 

Call Target Specialty Products for all your turf pest 
TARGET, management needs. 

Target Specialty Products 
Delivering Value 

IS09002 San Jose, CA 
800-767-0719 

W. Sacramento, CA 
800-533-0816 

Visit us on the Web at: vvww.target-specialty.com 

Spray Equipment 
• Safety Equipment 
• Soil Conditioners & Amendments 

Seminars & Training 
Written Recommendations 




